
      

 
 Sunday 17th April 2022    Easter  Day of The Lord’s Resurrection           Parish Newsletter 

 

Reflection: ‘ 
Christ is risen alleluia’ This is the ancient Christian greeting on this 
day of great joy and happiness for all.  ‘Easter is not simply one 
feast among others, but the ‘Feasts of Feasts’.  The mystery of the 
Resurrection in which Christ crushed death, permeates with its 
powerful energy our old time, until all is subjected to him. 

Contact  Kieran Loughran for  
further details   087 9095975 

   Rosary at the Grottos 

The Rosary will be prayed each day during the month of May at hundreds of grottos around the 
Island of Ireland. To see a list of locations, or to register a grotto (or other suitable location) 
simply visit www.coastalrosaryireland.ie  You can also register by texting 087 278 6552.  We are 
praying for Ireland and for peace in the world. 

 We are very please to confirm that the amount of €7,000 was collected for the Special Collection 

for Ukraine.  We thank you for your generosity.   

We continue to pray with Pope Francis  for an end to  this  bloody conflict. 

Easter Dues Envelopes  Can be returned during the Easter Ceremonies.  Thank you for your generosity.  

Trócarie Boxes can be returned 
to the Cathedral during mass or 
dropped of to Kieran in the 
 Sacristy. 

 

If you are an older person who would like to learn more about this service, please call 

ALONE’s National Support Line on 0818 222 024. Available seven days a week from  

8am – 8pm 

 

http://www.coastalrosaryireland.ie/


 

 

 

 

 

Cathedral Place,  

Limerick.  

Telephone: 061-414624, Emergency No: 087-2589279, 

Email:admin@stjohnscathedrallimerick.com. 

www.stjohnscathedrallimerick.com 

 

 
 

                 Mass Schedule 

 

Saturday 16th April  

Easter Vigil  8.30pm 

Easter Sunday 17th April 

Mass  8.00am, 10.30am, 12 noon  

Monday 18th April 

Mass 10am (no evening Mass) 

Tuesday 19th  - Friday 22nd April 

Mass 10am & 5.45pm   

 

 

 

 

Split the Pot:  Congratulations  to Emma Kenihan winner of last weekends draw  (10th  Apr).  

 Split the Pot  envelopes are  available at the back of the church. 

 

Recently Baptised:   

Welcome to the Christian Community—Lauren Finnan & Romi Kanani   who were   

baptised here in the Cathedral. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Sympathy: The Priest of the Parish extend their sympathies to the families and loved ones of the recently 

deceased and whose funeral took place in the Cathedral  -   Joe Hardecker RIP. 

                              

http://www.stjohnscathedrallimerick.com/

